

## REVISION MID-TERM

### PART I. LISTENING

**Listen to Jenny asking Mark about school holiday activities and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.**

1. Where is the children's show?
2. What time does the show end?
3. How much does a child's ticket cost?
4. How long does the reading book course last?
5. When can Jenny meet Mark?

**Listen to a small talk about High Cross Activity Center and fill in the blank with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.**

#### HIGH CROSS ACTIVITY CENTER

|                                            |          |
|--------------------------------------------|----------|
| Opening time                               | From (6) |
| Besides climbing wall, sports you can play | (7)      |
| Place for lunch                            | (8)      |
| Maximum number of people                   | (9)      |
| Office telephone                           | (10)     |

**Read the passage about the daily routines of a boy and answer the given questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.**

Alex is an American boy. He lives in Los Angeles, California. He lives with his family in a modern house. He is eleven years old and he has got an older brother, David, and a younger sister, Emma. He starts his day at about half past seven. He gets up, goes to the bathroom, takes a shower, brushes his teeth and gets dressed. Then he has breakfast and at a quarter to eight he leaves home and catches the bus to go to school. Classes begin at half past eight. He usually has lunch at the school canteen at half past twelve. After school, at quarter past five, he goes home. There he does his homework and when he finishes it he helps his Mom setting the table. At half past seven the family has dinner all together. Alex is a very helpful boy, so

he helps his mother cleaning up everything after dinner. He usually watches TV a while after dinner and at about ten o'clock the most he brushes his teeth again, puts on his pajamas and goes to bed. His parents always kiss him good night before he gets asleep. Alex is a very happy boy.

11. What kind of house does Alex live in?

12. What time does Alex wake up?

13. How does he go to school?

14. Where does he have lunch?

15. What does he wear to sleep?

**Read the passage about the festivals and complete the summary with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.**

### **Thanksgiving**

Thanksgiving is celebrated in the USA on the 4th Thursday of November. The tradition comes from the first people to arrive from England to North America. The Native Americans taught them to grow food and hunt, and the pilgrims invited the Native Americans for a dinner after the harvest. This was the first Thanksgiving in common folklore.

Nowadays, Thanksgiving is the country's largest secular holiday and represents a time when friends and family get together for a large turkey dinner. Traditionally people make stuffing, mashed potatoes, cranberry sauce, sweet potatoes, and pumpkin pie to go with the huge roast turkey.

In the morning, there is a massive parade in NYC called the Macy's Thanksgiving Day parade, which has a lot of giant balloons, famous people, and marching bands. In the afternoon, people watch American football games. There is usually one game in the afternoon and one in the evening.

Thanksgiving also marks the unofficial beginning of the Holiday season in America. The Friday after Thanksgiving, which is the following day, is black Friday and has a lot of crazy sales. Also, it is traditional to start putting up Christmas decorations after Thanksgiving if your family celebrates Christmas.

### Summary:

Thanksgiving is a traditional festival of Americans on the 4th Thursday of November. It originated from the first people arriving to North America from England. As the first popular (16) \_\_\_\_\_ said that The Native Americans taught pilgrims to grow food and hunt, and they invited the Native Americans for (17) \_\_\_\_\_ after the harvest. Thanksgiving is considered the country's biggest secular holiday and it is a great time when (18) \_\_\_\_\_ gather for a large turkey dinner. Going with the huge roast turkey are stuffing, mashed potatoes, cranberry sauce, sweet potatoes and (19) \_\_\_\_\_. Friday comes after the Thanksgiving is called (20) \_\_\_\_\_ with a lot of crazy sales. it is traditional to start putting up Christmas decorations after Thanksgiving if your family celebrates Christmas.

### PART 3: WRITING

Choose the correct sentence for each answer.

**21. He/ have/ not/ get/ big house/ but/ he/ have/get/ expensive car.**

- A. He have not get big house, but he have get a expensive car.
- B. He hasn't got any big house, but he has got an expensive car.
- C. He hasn't getted a big house, but he has getted an expensive car.
- D. He haven't got some big house, but he has got many expensive car.

**22. Vietnam women/ allow/ get married/ at/ age/ 18.**

- A. Vietnamese women are allowed to get married at the age of 18.
- B. Vietnam women is allow getting married at age 18.
- C. Vietnamese women allow get married at the age of 18.
- D. Vietnam women are allowed to getting married at the age of 18.

**23. What/ your father/ leisure activities? – He/ like/ go/ cinema/ my mother/ weekends.**

- A. What is your father leisure activities? – He like go to cinema with my mother at weekends.

B. What do your father's leisure activities? – He likes go to the cinema with my mother at weekends.

C. What does your father's leisure activities? – He like going to the cinema with my mother on weekends.

D. What are your father's leisure activities? – He likes going to the cinema with my mother on weekends.

**24. What/ the weather/ like/ yesterday? – It/ hot/ sunny/ so/ we/ feel/ tire.**

A. What was the weather like yesterday? – It was hot and sunny, so we felt tired.

B. What does the weather like yesterday? – It's hot and sunny, so we feel tired.

C. What is the weather look like yesterday? – It's hot and sunny, so we feel tiring.

D. What was the weather look like yesterday? – It was hot and sunny, so we feel tired.

**25. Children/ Vietnam/ enjoy/ Tet holiday/ because/ they/ wear/ new clothes/ receive/ lucky money/ adults.**

A. Children at Vietnam enjoys Tet holiday because it can wear new clothes and receive lucky money with adults.

B. Children in Vietnamese enjoys Tet holiday because you can wear new clothes and receive lucky money from adults.

C. Children in Vietnam enjoy Tet holiday because they can wear new clothes and receive lucky money from adults.

D. Children in Vietnam enjoy Tet holiday because you wear new clothes and receive lucky money with adults.

**26. They/ live/ Miami/ but/ children and grandchildren/ live/ different places.**

A. They lives at Miami, but childern and grandchildren live at different places.

B. They live in Miami, but their children and grandchildren live in different places.

C. They living in Miami, but them children and grandchildren live different places.

D. They live in Miami, but their children and grandchildren living in different places.

**27. My brother/ usually/ eat/ three boiled eggs/ drink/ glass of milk/ before/ he/ go to school.**

A. My brother usually eats three boiled eggs and drink glass of milk before he going to school.

B. My brother usually eats three boiled eggs and drink a glass of milk before he go to school.

C. My brother usually eating three boiled eggs and drinking a glass of milk before he goes to school.

D. My brother usually eats three boiled eggs and drinks a glass of milk before he goes to school.

**28. We/ not/ have/ go to school/ July/ because/ we/ have/ long/ summer/ holiday.**

A. We don't have to go to school in July because we have a long summer holiday.

B. We have not to go to school on July because we have a long summer holiday.

C. We are not have to go to school on July because we have a long summer holiday.

D. We not have to go to school in July because we have a long summer holiday.

**29. How/ people/ in/ family? – There/ five people/ include/ parents/ sister/ me.**

A. How many people in family? - There are five people include my parents, my sister and me.

B. How many people are there in your family? – There are five people including my parents, my sister and me.

C. How much people are in your family? – There is five people include my parents, my sister and me.

D. How many people are there in your family? – There are five people include my parents, my sister and me.

**30. We / have / chicken salad / starter / pork with apples / main course / yogurt / dessert.**

A. We'll have chicken salad to starter, pork with apples to main course, yogurt to dessert.

B. We'd have chicken salads for starter, pork with apples for main courses and yogurt for dessert.

C. We'll have chicken salad for starter, pork with apples for main course and yogurt for dessert.

D. We like have chicken salads to starter, pork with apples for main courses and yogurt for dessert.

